
Hi Council,

I have viewed the plans and proposal for the extension to Hugos Manly. 

I would like to express my satisfaction for the DA approval of this site. 

As a local resident and a business owner, I believe we need to give all local businesses as much help as possible 
in these challenging times. 

Hugo’s is not only a great venue for the locals but also brings thousands of visitors to the shores of Manly each 
year. 

Matthew Moulsdale
Director 

(02) 9231 3961
0421 636 818
mattm@corporateconstruction.com.au
www.corporateconstruction.com.au
Suite 101, 84 Pitt Street, Sydney 2000
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